
Volunteer Release and Hold Harmless Agreement 

The undersigned releases and holds harmless the Monterey County 
Airshow Association, Inc. a California non-profit corporation, 
doing business as California International Airshow and the City 
of Salinas, and their agents, successors and assigns from any 
and all actions, causes of action, claims or demands for 
damages, personal injuries and death, and property damage or 
loss arising out of my participation in any capacity in any 
activities directly or indirectly associated with the 
California International Airshow in 2023.  This waiver is on 
behalf of myself, my heirs, my executors, administrators and 
assigns.  I understand that this agreement specifically 
includes the use of any motor vehicle either personal or 
borrowed either on or off Airshow premises and that I am taking 
personal responsibility for any vehicle that I operate. 

It is understood and agreed that all rights under the statute 
which provides as follows, "Certain Claims Not Affected by 
General Release - A general release does not extend to claims 
which the creditor does not know or suspect to exist in his 
favor at the time of executing the release, which if known by 
him must have materially affected his settlement with the 
debtor," are hereby expressly waived. 

Fully understanding that air shows are activities that include 
situations that pose a danger to me and my personal property, I 
hereby acknowledge and assume all risk of injuries or damage to 
my person or property.  No promise or inducement, which is not 
herein expressed, has been made to me, and in executing this 
Release I do not rely upon any statement or representation made 
by any person or their agent. 

I further state that I carefully read the foregoing Release and 
know the contents thereof, and I sign the same as my own free 
act. 

__________________________________ __________________ 
Typed or printed Name Committee 

__________________________________ 
Parent Signature (if under 18) 

__________________________________ __________________ 
Signed Date 




